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Monthly Report - October 2014
Council work continues to be busy during September; another busy surgery and ongoing issues have kept me hard at work dealing with your concerns and queries, some personal, some of general concern. 
I have been asked to hold a surgery in Sandford St Martin, which I will on 4th October at 3pm at the Village Hall.
West Oxfordshire District Council is seeking residents’ views about the Council’s recycling bank sites to tackle fly-tipping and misuse of the sites. Large amounts of non-recyclable material, including televisions and other bulky items, are being illegally dumped. During October council officers will be present at four of the District’s most-used sites: the Co-op car park site in Carterton, New Street car park in Chipping Norton and at Sainsbury’s and Woodford Way car parks in Witney.
The Council is also improving the planning section of its website www.westoxon.gov.uk/planning to give better access to information. Improvements include: better access to planning documents, online submission and viewing of planning consultation responses, tracking of specific applications and the opportunity to register for email alerts and obtaining the latest information about planning applications within a chosen area.
Waste and recycling: calendars for the next 12 months are now available to download from West Oxfordshire District Council’s website: www.westoxon.gov.uk Residents can access their bin collection dates calendar by simply entering their postcode in the ‘My West Oxfordshire’ section on the homepage and also register for weekly email alerts about their collection dates, including which bins to put out each week, along with helpful information about changes to collections.
Training for local businesses on how to tender: local suppliers in West Oxfordshire can find out how to do business with the District Council by attending a free lunchtime workshop at the Council’s Woodgreen offices in Witney on Wednesday 8 October from 12noon to 2pm.Places can be booked by emailing nicky.atkin@westoxon.gov.uk 
The surgery dates for the rest of 2014 are 4th October, 8th November, 6th December, at the usual time and place; plus the Sandford St Martin date on the 4th October at 3pm.
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